












Question Your response 

benefit all potential stakeholders in the band." (FCC 15-

.£, par. 416) 

During the 6 GHz proceedings, the Commission further 

noted: 

"We appreciate the work of WlnnForum in developing 

technical standards for the AFC systems. In considering 

proposed modifications to AFC system operations, we 

will give great weight to inter-industry consensus 

reached in organizations such as the Winn Forum." (DA 

24-166. p. 7, footnote 46)

Winn Forum has provided an environment where all 

CBRS and 6 GHz stakeholders could collaborate on these 

efforts. We are confident that WlnnForum could, if re­

quested, provide a framework to collaboratively study 

and develop guidelines around the suggestions provided 

above (and others as needed), and do so on a rapid time­

scale, consistent with the expectations of the unlicensed 

community. 




